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Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in behalf of my Wife Leanna Beaudin and myself in regards to the Whitney Creek Geotechnical
Investigation #5822. My family owns a cabin in the Homesteak valley just South of gold park.

We are writing to you today to help prevent the geotechnical investigation to proceed due to several negative
impacts. These impacts include effecting wildlife &amp; their natural habitats, and how they depend on the
current water sources to live. This will also effect outdoor seekers who come here to enjoy nature and the
Valley's history. It will effect all cabin owners by causing future issues with water management and the possibility
to loose their cabins that have been passed on for generations. Lastly, this will take away from the all the history
with the 10th Mountain Division.

In summary, we respectfully request that this investigation and any future endeavors be terminated to maintain

the pristine Whitney Creek area and the history of the Homesteak Valley due to the reasons mentioned above.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

-Brad &amp; Leanna Beaudin



